JD Scott

Hello -

As a licensed architect actively engaged in New Mexico projects at a variety of scales, I would like
to offer my strong endorsement of the proposed Heat Illness & Injury Prevention rules. As the
warming effects of climate change continue to impact our state, these protections will become
increasingly vital to New Mexico's construction workers. Safety and productivity are not
mutually-exclusive. I applaud NMED's efforts to make the construction industry safer and more
sustainable.

Many thanks,
JD Scott, AIA WELL AP
New Mexico License # 006046



